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Comments: Hello,

 

I am writing to address the Stibnite Gold Project. Primarily I am interested in protecting the South Fork of the

Salmon headwaters and drainage. I am writing to emphasize the unique and irreplaceable nature of the South

Fork of the Salmon. I have explored the South Fork Salmon via kayak a handful of times, and hope to be able to

travel this river many more times. Annually if I could. It stands out as one of the most pristine, wild, and high

quality pack in rivers in the United States; arguably the best overnight wilderness run.

 

At varying water flows, it can be the appropriate challenge for the most expert boater, to a much more novice

boater in an inflatable craft. This feature is unique on its own.

 

It is extremely important to me, in my lifetime, and to my children in their lifetimes, and beyond, that we maintain

this incredible resource as a place to visit in it's wild perfection. PLEASE, we cannot let gold, or company profits,

be the reason that we alter this incredible piece of our country. I am not anti-profit, nor anti-capitalist, but I am

pro-environment, public lands, and very much want to see protection of our natural resources for future

generations.

 

Furthermore, it seems obvious, that Antimony is merely a regulatory excuse to mine gold in this area. Antimony

that will be shipped overseas for refinement. This is a gold issue, not an Antimony issue.

 

Please extend the comment period for this important issue.

 

Sincerely,

Kevin Tulley

 

 


